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Alice doesn't live here anymore…neither does dan 
 

 
Dan Gomes 

danielmgomes@sbcglobal.net 
 

"Just wanted to let you know that my new city of residence is San Luis Obispo as of 
 December, 8, 2013. We are living in a condo until our new home is ready this month 
or next."  
 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS 

 
Barbara Britton 

Grants Pass Or, no email  
 



 
 

THAILAND UNREST 
MESSAGE FROM FRED LIGON 

 
Mae Sot, Tak Province Thailand, fligon@ksc.th.com 

 
 
There has been a lot going on in Bangkok over the last several years, argely in 
response to the coup which deposed Prime Minister (PM)Thaksin (now in self-
imposed exile in Dubai avoiding a 2-year jail sentence) and those advocating for him 
to return to Thailand,  and those who are fighting against the "Thaksin regime" 
and  perceived corruption of his family and cronies.  
 
 The foreign press (CNN and BBCamong others) try to portray what is happening 
in Thailand as a class war but it is much more complicated than that. 
 



As for safety issues, there are several major intersections where the protesters have 
been camped for the last months.  As long as you stay away from those sites you are 
in little danger.  Some of those sites have now closed and, as of today, two more of 
those sites are due to be closed down and consolidated into the main site at Lumpini 
Park.  That doesn't necessarily reduce the chance of violence, however.  
 
 The current PM (Thaksin's sister and largely regarded as his puppet) and the head 
of the protesters are basically in a stand-off.  Unless they stand down and agree to 
negotiate an end to all of this, it is likely to drag on for some time.  
 
 Four children were killed in Bangkok last weekend which did give most people 
pause so there is hope that a stand down might be possible. 
 
In addition,24 people have died over the past couple of months with almost 700 
wounded -- those lives most certainly need to be acknowledged.  The point is that 
the violence is localized in certain areas of the city which are easy enough to avoid 
when you are aware. 
 
People do grieve for those who have died in the protests, particularly the children, 
and no one takes what has been happening lightly but it is possible to avoid the 
areas of town that are most 
contentious. 
 
Half of each month,  I am usually at the Thailand-Burma border which is far 
removed from the politics playing out in Bangkok. The other half of the time I am in 
Bangkok but I am far away from where the violence is playing out. 
 
For anyone who has thought about visiting Thailand but has also had second 
thoughts because of the anti-government protests, I would say that Thailand is 
largely peaceful and a wonderful place to visit and live.  I've been in Thailand since 
1982 and feel quite at home and comfortable here.  
All the best, Fred 
 
P.S.  I am considering attending the reunion.  I am just trying to see 
how the remainder of this year is going to play out re work, consultant possibilities, 
etc. We'll see.  I expect that by May or June I will be sure about my plans. And I did 
receive the magnet a couple of weeks ago. 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 

Henry Carrasco, Salinas, agroamigo@comcast.net 
"Thanks for all the  work the committee is doing. Glad I decided to attend. Should 
be fun." 
 
 



Meredith Crews, Salinas, harleymama93901@sbcglobal.net 
"So great to read about everyone in the newsletter and about the reunion.  Looking 
so forward to that night." 
 

Ernest Randall, Salinas, ernestrandall@comcast.net 
 I very much enjoyed the Feb newsletter.  Really looking forward to going to the   
50 year gala. Ern 
 

Danny Casey, Tacoma WA, dcasey2574@msn.com 
"I will expect you to wear a Seattle Seahawks jersey at the 50th!!!" 

  
However…. 

 
And I look better in orange and blue anyway 



 

 
 

Richard Waldrop, Salinas, waldrop53@yahoo.com 
Could you please send me a price for the October 4, 50th Reunion? And what's the 
dress code for the Fox gala? If you send me the admission  price for the events and 
where to send it, I'll mail it to you shortly. Looking forward to seeing everyone 
again.  
 
 

Stella Perales, Salinas, spm12294@att.net 
"I want to make my reservation for the upcoming events for our reunion. I want to be one 
of the first  80 for the Friday Meet and Greet,  so please count me in.  I haven't heard from 
the other girls, Gloria Gonzales or Mercy Lopez, so I will make attempt to reach them. 
 Take care and thanks for all the committee is doing." 
 

All your answers are right here 
 

 
http://www.nshs64.com/nshs64/pages/introPage/homePage.html 

and open "Update/Logistics".  Catch  all the details about each event offered for you 
over the 3-day celebration on  

October 3, 4, 5, 2014.   
 

Or click this:  http://www.nshs64.com/nshs64/pages/Logistics/upDate.html 
which is everything else you need to know about the reunion. 

   
 

http://www.nshs64.com/nshs64/pages/introPage/homePage.html
http://www.nshs64.com/nshs64/pages/Logistics/upDate.html


 
 

 
It's attached to the email you received for this March Newsletter. You can download 
it, fill it out indicating which  events you and your guest(s) wish to attend, and mail 
it  along with your check for registration.    

 

 
 

Meet and Greet, Friday, October 3, 2014, 6-9pm 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.nshs64.com/nshs64/pages/pagesItems/events/eventDetails_1.html 

STEINBECK HOUSE FRIDAY NIGHT GET TOGETHER 
 MEET AND GREET  

132 Central Avenue, Salinas 
($15.00 per person – You must be Preregistered and Paid in Advance 

 6:00 – 9:00 PM) 
Limited to the first 80 people who sign up…  

This is a great opportunity for us to get together in an informal gathering at one 
of the historic landmarks in Salinas 

http://www.nshs64.com/nshs64/pages/pagesItems/events/eventDetails_1.html


- the Historic Steinbeck House and Best Cellar Gift Shop. 
After the  NSHS tour just drive a short distance to 132 Central Avenue 

for a “Night Before” the big Reunion Gala. 
- There will be “hearty appetizers,” especially planned for you, 

-  tours of the historic house  
- and a 10% discount (except books) in the Best Cellar Gift Shop which 

will be opened exclusively  for this event.  
If you were not lucky enough to be one of the first 80 paid registrations 
for this event, you may still stop by and check out the Best Cellar Gift 

Shop and receive the 10% discount  
- while you see some of your fellow grads. 

 
 
 

 

 
AND  

if you wish, because 
 



guys like to have a reason to  dress up  
once in awhile.   

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 

Email the  NSHS Answer Person right here. 
 

http://www.nshs64.com/nshs64/Contact_Form/index.php 
Let us know if you have any special physical needs  

while attending any of the weekend events.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dana Abbott 
Salinas, wdaba@comcast.net 

 

http://www.nshs64.com/nshs64/pages/Questionaire/attendance.html


 
 
 
 
 
 

Mike McCauley 
Petaluma, mccauleym0065@att.net 

 
 

Judy Haschak 
Lincoln CA, jabagley45@hotmail.com 

 
 

Ed Delorey 
Palm Coast, FL,  eddelorey@hotmail.com 

And spouse Dianna Machado (Notre Dame '65) 
 

 
"Received your email about the Reunion  "Updates and More". Have checked it 
out, and wanted to compliment  the committee on a fantastic job!  Lots of work (to 
say the least), but very much appreciated!  Thanks to everyone who contributed." 
Dianna Delorey,  dmdelorey41@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Paulette Shaffer 

Saddlebrooke MO, topjbennett@gmail.com 

 
Great job on newsletter.   I will try to schedule my annual Cal. trip for early 
October. 

*(that's a yes)  
 

As far as Maida's.  I had to laugh.  Certainly brought back old memories. 

 
Market Street- 1969 

 
For my 21st birthday some of the people I worked with (Salinas Camera Shop) 
took me there to dance.  What a meat market it was.  Wasn't as sleezey as I 
had imagined, but it certainly wasn't the Quail Lodge (where I had my 21st bday 
dinner). Talk about two ends of the social scale! 
 
 Things here are fine...just waiting for winter to come to an end.  I've never 
experienced snow in March before....we had 5 inches on Sunday over 1/2 inch of icy 
sleet.  I'm planning my escape tomorrow! PJ 
 



 

 
 

 
 

A 
Dana Abbott 
Nancy Archer 

Jess Arias 
Dave Andreotti 

Henry Arredondo 

K 
John King 

B 
 

L 
The Family of Ernie Losoya 

Mary Ann Lee 
Roger and Donitta) Moe ’65)Lundquist 

C 
Vicente Caguimbal 

Henry Carrasco 
Danny and Joanne (Minor’66) Casey  

Meredith Crews 
Steve and Sherry (Ostrander) Culver 

 

M 
Steve Markley 

Duncan McCarter 
Mike McCauley 

Mary McCoy 
Ken McDaris 

Jim McGauhey 
Lory Moniz 

John Montoya 
 

D 
Ed and Dianna  

(Machado, Notre Dame '65) Delorey 

N 
John Noel 

Trina Northcutt 
E O 
F 

Mike Fleming 
Sandy Freeman 

P  
Eddie Payne 

Kris Pearson (NSHS 82) 
Stella Perales 

Patti Peterson and Bill Rothstein ('65) 
Gary Pintacura 
Joyce Plaskett 

Ed Porter 
Peggy Propst 

 



 
G 

Roberto Garcia 
Dan Gomes 

Nancy Gonzales 
 

Q - R 
Gloria Ramos 
Anita Randall 
Ernest Randall 

Pat Ratekin 
Frank Reyes 
Jack Rickey 
Ira Ridgway 

Chryss Rodinou 
Jan Rutledge 

 
H 

Judy Haschak 
Leigh Hoobler  

Linda Hooton (NSHS 67) 
Robert Horner 

S 
Danny Sabado 

Linda Satre 
Kathy Schoch 
Susan Schoch 

Paulette Shaffer 
Kathy Shaw 

Ed  and  Helen (Thompson ’67)Shaw 
Jim Small 

Scoop Stephens 
Ben Storment 

Lola Stull (SHS 65) 
Janice Stull  (SHS 67) 

 
I T 

Gail Townsend 
Cecile Tremewan 

Danny Tyner 
Lynell Tyner (NSHS 67) 

J 
Claire James 

U,V,W 
Demetria Vellis 
Terry Walderon 

Richard & Lisa (Samaniego '66) Waldrop 
Mike Watts 

John Whitehead 
Peggy Whited & Husband Ron 

 Kelso (SHS65) 
Carolyn Winnett 

____________________________________ 
X,Y,Z 

Tony Ziganay 
 
 



 
 

CLICK THIS: 
http://www.nshs64.com/nshs64/pages/Questionaire/attendance.html  

 
 
 

Gimme an "I"….Gimme a "D"……Gimme more "XYZ's" 
 

For you statistical wonks, here is an unsolicited analysis 
Of the list of attendees so far  

 
"Class members who have signed up early are 
alphabetically out of balance.  The alphabet divides at M:  
A-M 33 class members | N-Z 43 class members (a 
statistically significant difference).  ... ...so far 76 
classmates PLUS their guests. 
 
Although 76 is a great number for both Declarations of 
Independence and Trombones (but not basketball teams), 
it's sad to see 3 of the first 5 letters empty!  (Even Z has 
someone signed up!)  Furthermore, the fact that the table 
auto-divides the class at J-K means that the columns are 
actually 19 and 57.  Even Claire James wants to switch 
columns to join the majority. 

http://www.nshs64.com/nshs64/pages/Questionaire/attendance.html


  
Historically, individuals with last names lower in the 
alphabet tend to be more confident, sign-up earlier, etc., 
unlike Winnett and Ziganay." 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Here's the E-Ticket Ride driving directions to  

 
 



 
 
 

the Salinas Airport Landing Zone Restaurant on October 5 for breakfast ….with  

 
every table having a view of Mt. Toro and the tarmac.  

 
From Main Street,  go east on Alisal Street, toward Alisal.  You'll pass the Alisal 
Theatre, but it's not there anymore. Use your imagination.   
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
At the intersection  of Sanborn Road and East Alisal Street,  remember our first 
McDonalds  with the golden arches located on the southwest corner….. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Keep driving,  and look for  El Sausal Junior High School up  on your left within 
walking distance of where Monte Mart was on the southeast corner of Sanborn and 
Alisal.  GONE 
 
 



 
 
 
The school still looks like it did  in this picture  from the 50's (Larry Mathisen 
donning the latest western wear and interfering with school view) 

 
You are so close now….just past John Street in about 1/2  mile, you'll turn right 
onto Skyview Blvd.  You'll remember this , because  after you  turn and on your 
right is 
 
                               The Gene Robertson Little League Baseball Park  

 



 
Now, look straight ahead….. The road deadends about point 2 mi. ahead at the 
Salinas airport. 

 
There's plenty of parking space in the lot to your left.  Come in the airport terminal. 

 The Landing Zone Restaurant is inside  on your left. 
 

 
Find your classmate BFFs and hear stories about the  

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

drag racing days on the airport runway.   

 

 
 
 

 

In the next newsletter, we'll let you in on the 
best parking  for the Fox Theater 

 

 
 



 
Jimmy Rimando invited you to 
HAWAIIAN LUAU 
Saturday, June 07, 2014 
06:00 PM - 11:00 PM 

WHERE: 
American Legion Post 31 
14 W Laurel Dr 
Salinas CA 93906 

  

Contact 
Jim Rimando , NSHS '66 

Salinas, mbay5@aol.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.evite.com/l/bqdExfpGc6/v?utm_content=title
http://www.evite.com/l/bqdExfpGc6/v?utm_content=image


 

Kathy Shaw, Sacramento, pkhonig@sbcglobal.net 
Just read the newsletter. You are a crazy woman! Enjoyed it all.  Kathy 
 
 
 

 

 Lory Moniz Sparks 
NV,Lorydoucette0903@yahoo.com 
I got the magnet and love it.  Believe it or not I collect kitchen magnets.  My fridge is 
covered.  Still planning on making it for the 50th.  (Can't believe it's been that long)  
Hubby is working again out of Paso Robles but hopefully he will be able to retire 
next year.  We plan on taking a cruise to The Holy Land.  Retirement for him just 
can't get here soon enough.  Love the NSHS newsletters, and I am so glad you found 
me.  Have you had any luck finding Claudine Smith?  I would love to see her again. 
Lory  
 
 
 
 

STILL MISSING AFTER ALL THESE YEARS 
Claudine Esther Smith 

 
 
 



               Pamela Jane Thompson           Joe Alvernaz, Jr.   Cynthia Ann Thielman 

                                 
 
            Robert Martin Davis             Sandra Kae Talbott      Roy Christian Hanson 

                                
      Somewhere in Hayfork CA,    Married Name: LeGate    Last known in Oregon 
      Looking for mailing                    Previous lived on             Brother's name is Dave 
      Address or phone no.                  Berry Dr, Salinas    
                                                                                                         

If you have any information about these classmates,  
pass it on to us to aid in our search  

for the few remaining missing grads. 
 

 
 

JUST GIVE ME THAT OLD TIME ROCK 'N ROLL 

 
Here it is….. 

http://www.1959bhsmustangs.com/videojukebox_62_to_72.htm 

http://www.1959bhsmustangs.com/videojukebox_62_to_72.htm


 

 
 
 

 
 

Nshs Class of 1964 - 40th Reunion Gala - 2004 
 

http://nshs64.blogspot.com/p/40th-reunion-gala-saturday-night-2004.html 
 

If you don't  see yourself in any of the photos, some of them have disappeared into 
cyberspace, because I know everyone who was there had their picture taken. 

Hopefully, it's very few.   
 

 

 

http://www.1959bhsmustangs.com/videojukebox_62_to_72.htm
http://www.1959bhsmustangs.com/videojukebox_62_to_72.htm
http://nshs64.blogspot.com/p/40th-reunion-gala-saturday-night-2004.html
http://nshs64.blogspot.com/p/40th-reunion-gala-saturday-night-2004.html


 
 
 
 

 
Took 3+ tries to get them all in, which gives you 

 a little better understanding of this group. 
 
 
 

We'll see them at the 50th, attempting to assemble themselves for 
another group picture.   



They're part of the larger Krewe of NSHS Class of 1964 
(a term used by Mardi Gras New Orleans) . 

 

THIS IS WHAT YOUR TRIBE LOOKS LIKE. …AND YOU KEEP COMING 
BACK TO IT - MAYBE EVEN   IN YOUR DREAMS.  HISTORY IS WHAT IT'S 

ABOUT…..YOUR HISTORY WITH YOUR TEENAGE FELLOW  
CLASSMATES.  IT SHOULD GIVE YOU A THRILL UP YOUR SPINE TO  

KNOW THAT YOU CAN BE WITH THEM ONE MORE TIME AT YOUR 50TH 
REUNION  

 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 



Delos Richard "Dick" Archer 
NSHS Class '61 

1944-2014 

 
 

Condolences to his wife 
Beverly Ann Redfern 

NSHS Class  '62 

 
 

And to his sisters 
Both NSHS Class of  '64 

 
Betty Archer Shaw 

53 Hebert St, Salinas 93906 
jbs3333@aol.com 

 

 
Nancy Archer Hinson 

218 Evergreen Circle, Hendersonville TN, 37075 
mzsalihinson@aol.com 



 
Delos Richard "Dick" Archer, 70, of Salinas, passed away unexpectedly Monday, 
Feb. 24, 2014. He was born Feb. 5, 1944 in Richmond.  
 
Dick was raised in Salinas. He attended Santa Rita, Lagunita Elementary School, 
Washington Jr. High, Salinas High School, North Salinas High, graduated from 
Hartnell Jr. College in Salinas, with an AA Degree in Agriculture. He received 
numerous awards in FFA and 4-H and was a 4-H leader for Natividad 4-H club for 
many years. 
 
Dick married Beverly Ann Redfern on Aug. 9, 1963. They celebrated their 50th 
Anniversary on a Mediterranean cruise and visited Delos Island in Greece. 
 
Dick started working in the corrugated paper industry in Nov. of 1963, and 
continued providing boxes to customers until his death. He established D.A. Packing 
Co. and worked as a broker for the last six years. 
 
Dick and Bev enjoyed traveling around the world and going on cruises with his 
sisters and brothers-in-law. Having just returned two weeks ago from a Western 
Caribbean cruise with his wife, sisters and brother-in-law. 
 
Dick was preceded in death by his son, Charles Delos Archer in 2007; his sister, 
Joan Archer Booker Eiland in 2009; as well as his parents, Delos Odom Archer and 
Lorena Richardson Archer.  
 
Dick is survived by his wife, Beverly Ann Archer; sisters, Rev. Betty M. Shaw of 
Salinas, Nancy Hinson of Hendersonville (Nashville) TN, Susan Baker of Oakdale, 
and Helen Kraft of Fresno; brothers-in-law, Steve Kraft and James Eiland of 
Fresno; sister and brothers-in-law, Betty and Walt Daoro of Gonzales, Barbara and 
Richard Simon of Fresno. He is also survived by numerous nieces and nephew. 
 
Services were held on March 3, at Struve and Laporte Funeral Chapel. For more 
information and to share a memory, visit www.struveandlaporte.com. 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.struveandlaporte.com/
http://www.struveandlaporte.com/


 
 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

April  1 –  
James Garcia Oania, San Jose, 
jas.oania@sbcglobal.net 

April 14 –  
Gail Marilyn Townsend, Kindred ND, 
gtrogne@gmail.com 

April  1 – Carol Louise Coelho, 
Carson City, spooky3200@att.net 

April 17 –  
Janice Kay Whited, Salinas, 
qualitydrugtesting@comcast.net 

April  2 –   
Larry Alan Reberg, Modesto, 
larryreberg@yahoo.com 

April 22 –  
Lydia D. Castro, Arnold MO, 
lydia.castro24@yahoo.com 

April  2 –  Roger D. Schultz, 
Rohnert Park, rdsdog3@msn.com 

April 23 -   
Greg Hougham, Salinas,  
1neverenough1@sbcglobal.net 

April  3 – Michele Lee Klingler, 
Missing, last known Redding 
____________________________________ 

April 24 –  
Delia Barba Talosig, Leavenworth KS, 
no email 

mailto:jas.oania@sbcglobal.net
mailto:gtrogne@gmail.com
mailto:spooky3200@att.net
mailto:qualitydrugtesting@comcast.net
mailto:larryreberg@yahoo.com
mailto:lydia.castro24@yahoo.com
mailto:rdsdog3@msn.com
mailto:1neverenough1@sbcglobal.net


April 8- Earl Thomas Ingram, 
Salinas, etingram@comcast.net 
  

April 10 – Olga Arellano, Salinas, 
herring6351@comcast.net April 25 –  

Janice La Gene Rutledge, Bodega Bay, 
jracpa7@comcast.net 

April 11 –  
James Gary Small, Rathdrum ID, 
jim@smallsco.com 

April 26 –  
Diane Louise Briggs, Salinas, 
carl_stroub09@comcast.net 

April 11 - Pete Arellano, 
Paradise CA, vfmf@comcast.net 
 

 

April 12 –  
Donald O. Moss, Dayville OR, 
domoss@ortelco.net 

April 27 –  
Ira L. Ridgway, Indio, 
iraridgway@aol.com 

April 13 –  
Joseph Blanco Arredondo, Salinas, 
arredondo44@gmail.com 

April 29 –  
Daniel Lee Moore, Sparks NV, 
castrovillekid2@yahoo.com 

 
 
 

mailto:etingram@comcast.net
mailto:herring6351@comcast.net
mailto:jracpa7@comcast.net
mailto:jim@smallsco.com
mailto:carl_stroub09@comcast.net
mailto:domoss@ortelco.net
mailto:iraridgway@aol.com
mailto:castrovillekid2@yahoo.com


 

 
 

Susan (Fryou) Warren, (DOB 3/10)Eagle ID, 
cgnosprito@aol.com -  Had a great day. 
 
 
 

Ken McDaris,(DOB 2/26)  Salinas, 
kenmcdaris@att.net 
Not planning anything until the 10th of March.  My oldest son and I are planning a 
trip to Clear Lake for some spring time fishing.  
 
 

Meredith Crews, (DOB 3/1)Salinas, 
harleymama93901@sbcglobal.net - My birthday lunch was a BLAST...so blessed 
with so many Friends. Makes you realize what is important in Life.So much!!! I had 
16 of my friends meet me at Elli's down on So. Main Street I am so Blessed to feel so 
good.  So  68 doesn't bother me and I'm  grateful for that for sure. 
 
 
 



Joyce Plaskett, (DOB 3/19), Woodland , jeplaskett@aol.com 
Let's see now. My 68th birthday was a little different than usual. First, my brother 
called the day before saying he didn't want me to be disappointed because I 
wouldn't be getting a card in the mail from him the next day." And....he said he'd 
probably forget to call the next day too. So my question to him was "How did you 
remember to call today then?" I also reminded him that I haven't sent him a card in 
years...... 
  
I remember those days when my ear would be sore by the end of the day because of 
all the phone calls I received. My son was the ONLY one who called me (besides my 
sister, Faye). Now, don't get me wrong, because I'm just as guilty as anyone else. 
Either we text, email, or use Facebook to extend birthday wishes. I received one text, 
one email (you) and dozens of FB wishes. Did I sit down with a handful of 
"paper" thank you notes and stamps to acknowledge them all. Heck no!  I did what 
everyone else does: posted one thank you note on Facebook thanking everyone! 
  
Jack gave me a Macy's gift card and a Starbucks gift card. Told him earlier that I 
didn't NEED anything, so he listened to me!!! Good for you Jack-Jack. I will be 
using that Macy's card to buy some cute summer clothes for our trip to Puerto 
Vallarta the first week of June. 
  
Went to lunch at the hotdog place (can't spell it!); and went to Taco Bell for dinner 
(both times at my request!). My sister, her husband, and her BFF went with us. 
After dinner, I opened some lovely presents from Sissy and BFF; they sang HB to 
me and we had Angel Food cake with strawberries and whipped cream for dessert. 
  
That's about it! Came home, watched TV a bit, and went to bed!!! 
  
Now, the question is: Is this a true story or did I make it up?  I certainly don't think 
anyone would be jealous of this! 
  
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

Gail Kitaji didn't have a birthday,  but her mom had a big one in   November, 2013. 

 
Salinas, kitajig@aol.com 

 
"Mom is doing pretty well, all things considered.  She continues to "slow down."  I 
try to keep her moving as much as possible however when we are in Salinas, she 
tends to want to just stay in bed and sleep, so I've been taking more frequent auto 
trips, mainly around California and Nevada--more interesting for her than being at 
home.  Her health is still pretty good considering her age.  She turned 100 last 
November." 

 
Happy Birthday, Mom 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Joe Arredondo and wife Yolanda 
Salinas, arredondo44@gmail.com 

   
 
 

Kate McCauley with brother Mike McCauley 

 
Kate McCauley, Boise ID, tkspessard@juno.com 

Mike McCauley, Petaluma, mccauleym0065@att.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Eddie, The Fonz, Roger 

 

      
 

                               
Peggy, Joe Camel, Dennis 



 

 

 
Mike Gigous and Pete Lukavich  in the bushes taking care of business 

 
 
 
 

 

              
                       Brenda and Shirley Anderson    Pete and Olga Arellano 



 

      
                            Joe and Henry Arredondo     Nancy and Betty Archer 

 
 

    
                        Carolyn and Betty Brown    Gary and Francis Jarschke 

 
 

    
                            Joann and Judy Giles          Mike and Teresa McCauley 

 
 

    
                          Rosie and John Montoya           Michael and Peggy Propst 
 



    
                   Anita and Ernest Randall                   Sharon and Russell White 

 
 
 

 
Kenny, Rodger, Johnny 

3 amigos with a common DNA chain discovered while showering in PE 
 

 

   
                                         Jim Albanese                           Dave Nordstrand 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 
"It suddenly struck me that that tiny pea, pretty and blue, was the Earth. I put 
up my thumb and shut one eye, and my thumb blotted out the planet Earth. I 
didn't feel like a giant. I felt very, very small." - Neil Armstrong, Apollo 
Astronaut 
 
"As we got further and further away, it (the Earth) diminished in size. Finally it 
shrank to the size of a marble, the most beautiful you can imagine. That 
beautiful, warm, living object looked so fragile, so delicate, that if you touched 
it with a finger, it would crumble and fall apart. Seeing this has to change a 
man."  James B. Irwin, Apollo Astronaut  
 
"Oddly enough the overriding sensation I got looking at the earth was, 'My 
God! That little thing is so fragile out there.'" Mike Collins, Apollo 11 
Astronaut 
 
 
"The view of the Earth from the Moon fascinated me…a small disk, 240,000 
miles away….Raging nationalistic interests, famines, wars, pestilence don't 
show from that distance."  Frank Broman, Commander of Apollo 8 
 
"There is perhaps no better a demonstration of the folly of human conceits than 
this distant image of our tiny world."  Carl Sagan, Astronomer 
 



 
 
"Look again at that dot. That's here, that's home, that's us.  On it everyone you 
love, everyone you know, everyone you  ever heard of, every human being who 
ever was, lived out their lives. The aggregate of our joy and suffering, 
thousands of confident religions, ideologies and economic doctrines, every 
hunter and forager, every hero and coward, every creator and destroyer of 
civilization, every king and peasant, every young couple in love, every mother 
and father, hopeful child, inventor and explorer, every teacher of morals, every 
corrupt politician, every "superstar," every "supreme leader," every saint and 
sinner in the history of our species lived there….on a mote of dust suspended in 
a sunbeam."   Carl Sagan - Astronomer  
 

 

 

 
 

csw  
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